Update on 1st Floor Renovation Project

Part of the upcoming renovations to the first floor involves renovating the existing Staff Lunch Room.  We are requesting Library staff input on the selection of colours for the new Staff Lunch Room which will be built as part of the first floor renovations.

The colour board next to this description illustrates the two finishing options for the millwork finish for the new staff lunchroom.   The renovation working committee has been working with Facilities Services to prepare an attractive colour pattern that we hope will create an enjoyable work environment for all staff.  

You can provide us with your responses to these offering by completing the survey which is next to this description.  There is no need to disclose your name as part of filling out the survey.  Please only complete the survey once!  You will have up to July __ (whatever is Inessa’s deadline) to submit your preferences.

Technical Department staff members can fill out the survey next to this description or on the survey form in Technical Services.  The committee will tally the results of both surveys in order to determine the preferred colour option for the staff lunch room.

If you have any questions on this, please contact Glenn Cumming at ext 88867 or at gcumming@yorku.ca.

